
Public Service Announcement 
KMHC clinics and administrative offices closed for 

National Indigenous Peoples Day 

(Kahnawake – 19, Ohiarí:ha/June 2024) 

Tehsakotitsén:tha Kateri Memorial Hospital Centre wishes to advise the community and its 
clients that all clinics and administrative offices will be closed to observe National Indigenous 
Peoples Day on Friday, Ohiarí:ha/June 21. Normal operations will resume on Monday, 24 
Ohiarí:ha/June. 

PLEASE NOTE: There is a Saturday Clinic scheduled for this week. Please call 450-638-3930, dial 
1, at 8:35am on Saturday morning to make an appointment. 

Niawehnkó:wa (thank you very much) for your attention! 

Tehshakotitsén:tha 
Kateri Memorial Hospital Centre 
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